
                                                             Sri Aurobindo College (Evening) 

                                                             University of Delhi 

 

 

                                                                                NOTICE 

 

Those students who opted for the SEC paper IT Skills and Data Analysis – II in 
semester 3 last year and have got an ER, are requested to report to the 
computer lab of the college for the practical examination of the same on 
December 7, 2024 (Saturday), at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Note: For any query/information contact: 

Mr. Tapas Ranjan Shah, TIC (9868337493), Ms. Anu Singh Deswal (8920410813) 

    

 


